## The West Carleton Garden Club - Ready, Set, Grow

Mailing address: Box 326, Carp, ON K0A1L0

# NEWSLETTER June 2007



#### WCGC Executive Committee

Anne Gadbois - President 256-7161 Christina Zehaluk- VicePresident 832-3526 Ines Torres-Lytle - Treasurer 832-9350 Charlene Généreux - Programs 836-0093 Cathie Hutt - Membership 839-2909 Sharry Featherston - Secretary 839-9944 Janet Wright -Flower Show Chairman 623-5596 Ted Barnicoat - Hospitality 839-0615 Barbara Mayhew- Flower Show Judge Myrna McGee-Flower Show Judge 836-4151 Barbara Vilé - Newsletter 836-6274 Next Meeting: Tuesday, June 12<sup>th</sup>

Guest Speaker:

Helen Halpenny

Ground Covers for your Garden

And Our Members Flower Show

And Executive Elections

Location: Carp Memorial Hall 7:30 p.m.

Participation was great at our Spring Bulb Show held during the general meeting on 8 May 2007. There were 33 prizes awarded to the following eight entrants: Christina, Jane, Donna, Sharry, Helle, Cathy, Nancy and Anne.

Congratulations to everyone. We look forward to as many entries and hopefully more at our.......

COME ON OUT FOR THE EVENING & ENJOY !!!

June 12<sup>th</sup> Helen Halpenny, Groundcovers for your Garden

## Look for these exciting upcoming events: !!Stay tuned for September events!!

Carp Branch of the Ottawa Public Library is pleased to announce its  $10^{th}$  anniversary. Please join past and present staff and volunteers in celebrating this milestone at our

### Open House

Wednesday, June 20, 2007 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

3911 Carp Rd Refreshments to follow the official cutting of the cake.

RSVP by Friday, June 15, 2007 613-839-5412

#### June 12th Show, being held during the meeting.

Please read the attached schedule of entries and remember that you can win with only one entry! Please participate and share your gardening results with other members. (The rules are printed in our yearbook.)

#### -Our Annual Plant Sale

The Annual Plant Sale on Saturday June 2 was a huge success. "Kudos" to Patti Morrison who did an incredible job of organizing the event as well as donating a large number of plants including two beautiful door prizes. The weather was perfect and drew a lot of gardeners looking for specimens and advice. The event raised \$ 806.58 for the Club.

Thanks also to the following members for volunteering time and donating plants; our sincere apologies if anyone was forgotten:Adeline Alkan ,Ted Barnicoat, Donna Christie, Sharry Featherstone, Anne Gadbois, Ines Lytle, Millie Nickason , Janet Wright, Christina Zehaluk

### Snacks and door prizes for A-G